
Illinois Energy Conservation Advisory Council Position Notice 

CDB is seeking to fill two positions on the Illinois Energy Advisory Council.  The positions are for persons 
representing the residential construction contracting industry.  The composition of the Council is 
defined in 71 Illinois Administrative Code 600.   These are non-paid positions.

The nominations for appointees must come from organizations that represent residential contractors 
and cannot come from individuals.  The nominee should be an active residential contractor and have 
experience with the Illinois Energy Conservation Code. 

To submit a nomination, please send the following information to Lisa Hennigh at 
Lisa.Hennigh@Illinois.gov.   

1. A letter from an organization representing the residential construction contracting industry
nominating an individual for this position.  The letter should include information about the
individual and why the organization feels they are a qualified candidate.

2. A resume for the nominee.
3. A letter from the nominee explaining why they would like to be appointed to the Council and

what experience/knowledge they have which makes them a good candidate.

CDB will accept submittals through July 31, 2019.  All submittals will be reviewed and the CDB Executive 
Director will determine the appointee based on the qualifications of the candidates. 

http://www.ilga.gov/commission/jcar/admincode/071/071006000A01200R.html
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